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UPCOMING

FOOD FOR FAMILIES
DRIVE THROUGH TUESDAY

 
TEACHER APPRECIATION 

MONTH OF MAY

 
KINDERGARTEN
REGISTRATION

JULY 8

 

WE ARE HERE FOR YOU
FOOD FOR FAMILIES

We know this is a challenging season and
we want to help lighten the load with meals
for your family. You can register to receive
a meal box every Tuesday through our
drive through pick up at Gulfside
Elementary. Delivery is available when
needed.  Please email mperalta@yfainc.org
or call/text (727) 351-2367 to register your
family. 
 

This was made possible by the generosity
of our community partners. Thank you, New
Port Richey Rotary and Restoration
Church, for your generous donations. It is a
privilege to partner with you to care for
families in our community!



WHAT'S NEXT?
TEACHER APPRECIATION

The month of May is Teacher and Staff
Appreciation! Help us encourage our
teachers at Gulfside! If you would like to do
something special like write a note, draw a
picture, record a video, or anything else you
can think of for our teachers and staff, we
know they would greatly appreciate it! You
can drop off any items for them on
Tuesday’s at the school from 11 to 4pm, or
email it directly to your teacher or to Mary
Peralta at mperalta@yfainc.org.

WE ARE IN THIS
TOGETHER! 

DO YOU HAVE A NEED?
WE'D LOVE TO HELP!

 CALL OR TEXT
(727) 351-2367

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION

Mark your calendars! On July 8th, onsite
Kindergarten registration will be available
at Gulfside Elementary. The Hub will also be
offering free school entry physicals and
immunizations in the School Based Health
Center from 8:30am to 3:30pm. Please
contact chemphill@yfainc.org for more
information.
 

Clara Craig, Principal
 Ccraig@pasco.k12.fl.us

 
Mary Brown, Director 

Mbrown@yfainc.org
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